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August 3, 2022

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

1220 S. St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Attention: Mr. Dylan Rose-Coss

RE: JCT 7 Federal #1, API 30-025-38350, SWD2412 UIC Permit

Mr. Dylan Rose-Coss,

We are requesting an extension for the above referenced UIC Permit SWD 2412 for the JCT 7
Federal #1. The reason for this extension is due to the constraints we are experiencing with
service companies and shortage of labor for this project.

We are anticipating that the work will commence within the next 30-60 days and the completion
of the conversion of this well according to New Mexico OCD rules and regulations and the

Conditions of the Approval of this permit within the next 180 days.

We completed an AOR Analysis for the area around this well and found that there are no new
wells nor are there any changes in the ownership of the wells and/or the surface owner(s).

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me, Paul Anderson, at
(432) 559-6260.

Sincerely,
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S. Paul Anderson
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